
The error message "DivxDecoder.dll Was Not Found" usually indicates that the DivX video codec 
is either missing or corrupted on your computer. Here are a few steps you can take to fix this 
error:

1. Reinstall the DivX Codec: The first thing you should do is reinstall the DivX codec. You can 
download the latest version of the codec from the official DivX website. Once downloaded, 
run the installer and follow the prompts to install the codec on your computer.

2. Update Your Media Player: If you're using a media player like Windows Media Player or VLC, 
make sure you have the latest version installed. Older versions of media players may not be 
compatible with the latest versions of the DivX codec.

3. Scan for Malware: Sometimes malware or viruses can interfere with the operation of codecs 
on your computer. Run a full virus scan on your computer to check for any malware or 
viruses that may be affecting the operation of the codec.

4. Perform a System Restore: If none of the above steps work, you can try performing a system 
restore to a point in time before you started experiencing this error. This will restore your 
computer to a previous state where the DivX codec was functioning properly.

However considering you have already purchased Restoro and would like us to assist you in 
doing that utilizing a remote session, please contact our support and they will be happy to help 
you.

Email: support@restoro.com
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